
The Worship committee of Rush Church is considering temporarily moving to just one 

service at 9:30AM, beginning soon after Easter, until Rally Day in the fall. Our goal is 

to find ways to bring this congregation closer together, to build as a family.  

Your input into this process is important: 

1. Which service do you normally attend? 8:30 ___ 10:45 ___ 

2. Do you support the idea of temporarily moving to 1 service? 

Yes ___ No ___ I’m okay either way ___ 

3. Are you interested in becoming part of the Nurture Ministry Team to work on 

plans to strengthen and help grow our church family? 

___ Yes Name: ______________________________________ 

  Phone: ______________________________________ 

  Email: ______________________________________ 

Thank you for your help in this important process! 

 

Please email your responses and comments or suggestions to 

rushumc@rochester.rr.com. 
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